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My name is Christine O’Neill. I live in Portland, Oregon and I am writing to express 

my strong support for HB 2002. This bill will help tens of thousands of Oregonians 

access gender-affirming care and reproductive healthcare services and codifies the 

right to full spectrum reproductive care in our state. These issues are extremely 

important to me and directly impact my life and my community. I fully support HB 

2002 and urge you to vote YES on this bill. Thank you! 


